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As we enter into the month of Love, let’s try remember to love each another and be kind. If we do that our world will be a much better place. Our country is in a sad place right now. We have to help preserve the legacy of our Founding Fathers that fought to give us this great nation. Although we may not like what is going on, we need to respect the voice of the people. I don’t agree with the protesters but they have a right to be heard. There is a big difference between protesting and rioting. Protesters us their voice to be heard, rioters us violence. I pray that we can all see the differences and chose to be heard and not to be part of the violence. Try to remember the month of love and do something nice for a friend, family or a loved one.  
The Town Office has been very busy in January. We expect to be that way for the next few months.
In our February meeting we will have a discussion on annexations, fee adjustments and new cemetery requirements. We will also be discussing the sewer and how it will affect the entire town. We also have a new Planning Commission Member. 
There are many things to think about as the year goes forward.  Remember, you are all welcome to our meetings that are held every first Thursday of each month at 7:00 pm here at the Town Hall. I am here to talk to you at any time. 

Again, I want to thank you all for your support. I love this town and want to do what is right for all of our town residents. 
Sincerely, Mayor Kozlowski 
